LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 89TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 27, 2025

TO: Honorable Dustin Burrows, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2080 by Gerdes (Relating to the authority of a groundwater conservation district to regulate
groundwater withdrawals from certain wells and the review of the duties of a groundwater conservation
district by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that any costs associated with the bill could be absorbed using existing resources.
Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 313 Department of Information Resources, 582 Commission on Environmental Quality
LBB Staff: JMc, FV, AJL, TUf
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